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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

Wings are back on June 3 with entertainment by DJs Robbie and Rodney.

Please wear red to show your support to our troops.

The 164 Air Cadets Annual Inspection will be on June 4 at the Agricultural Field (weather permitting, otherwise it will be in the

Warriors Hall).

Congratulations to all of you for the hard work you have done this year we hope you all have a great summer.

June 17 is another wing night with the Sean Bourke Band playing.

The Shelburne Street Festival will be on June 18. There will be a BBQ on William Street and children's activities in our North

parking lot. We please ask that NOBODY leaves their vehicle in any of the parking lots overnight on June 17.

If you do, please pick up your vehicle by 7 a.m. on June 18.

All of the parking lots will be occupied with activities.

On June 22, we will begin our back bar renovations.

Bingo will still continue in the Warriors Hall, but all wing nights will be held in the Museum room.
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